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Scout Security (ASX: SCT) provides modern, curated home 
security experiences with end-to-end solutions that are 
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Scout Extends Closing Date of SPP 
Home security provider Scout Security Limited ((ASX: SCT), "Scout" or "the Company") wishes 
to advise that the closing date for its Share Purchase Plan (SPP) announced on 11 November 
2020 has been extended to 5pm (AWST) Friday 11 December 2020.  

The Company has corresponded with a number of shareholders who are interested in 
participating in the SPP but have experienced delays in the receipt via post of their SPP Offer 
Document. 

The Board has resolved to extend the closing date by one week from today, Friday 4 December 
2020, to allow all eligible shareholders the opportunity to participate. This will be the only 
extension to the Offer Period. 

The purpose of the SPP was to offer shareholders the opportunity in invest in the Company on 
the same terms as Sophisticated Investors who participated in the recent placement.  

Shareholders who have already applied for shares under the SPP are not required to re-submit 
their application form unless they wish to apply for additional shares up to a maximum 
Application Amount of $30,000, as referred to in the SPP Offer Document. 

All other terms of the SPP remain the same, including Scout's ability to scale back applications 
or raise a higher amount in its absolute discretion if Scout receives applications that exceed 
$0.5 million. 

Further details are outlined in the Offer Document which was released to the ASX on 12 
November 2020, and which should be read in full before determining whether to take up 
entitlements under the SPP.   

Revised dates for the SPP Offer:  

Event       Date *  

Closing Date for SPP Offer    Friday, 11 December 2020  

Announcement of SPP results   Tuesday, 15 December 2020  

Issue of new Shares and Appendix 2A Friday, 18 December 2020  

* These dates are indicative only. The Company may vary the dates and times of the SPP Offer without notice by 
lodging a notice of revision with the ASX. Eligible shareholders are encouraged to submit their applications early 
as the Directors reserve the right to close the SPP Offer early if oversubscribed.  
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Applications and payments must now be received by 5pm (AWST) on Friday 11 December 
2020. 

 
This ASX release has been authorised for release by: 

Dan Roberts 
Executive Director & Chief Executive Officer 
 

For more information, please contact:  
 
Dan Roberts 

Chief Executive Officer  
investors@scoutalarm.com  
 
Tim Dohrmann 
Investor and Media Enquiries 
+61 468 420 846 
tim@nwrcommunications.com.au  
 

About Scout Security Limited 

Scout Security Limited (ASX: SCT) sells the Scout Alarm, a self-installed, wireless home security system 
that is making security more modern, open and affordable. Scout was named “Best App-Based Security 
System” in 2019 by US News and World Report.  
 
Scout’s design-centric offering gives users complete flexibility around connected home security, 
allowing the system to integrate with other best-in-class IoT devices and offering flexible monitoring 
options. 
 
Scout is an official partner of Amazon Alexa, Google's Assistant and Samsung SmartThings. Scout is also 
an Amazon Alexa Fund portfolio company.
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